
 

 

 
 

 

“For the Lord will not abandon His people, 

nor will He forsake His inheritance.” 

Psalm 94:14 

July 25, 2021 

WELCOME 

 Service of Worship and Praise 
  

Worship Songs 

Rock of Ages 

All Hail the Power of Jesus Name 

Blessed Be Your Name 

Whom Shall I Fear 

Faith is the Victory 
  

Message 

“Runaway Bride” 
Romans 10:1-21 

July 25th— 31st
 

SUNDAY 
  WORSHIP SERVICE                          10:30 AM 
 

MONDAY 
  Office Closed 
 

TUESDAY 
 Ladies Exercise                                   1:00 PM 
 

WEDNESDAY 
  Worship Team Practice                    5:15 PM 
 

THURSDAY 
  Ladies Exercise                                   1:00 PM 
 
July 27-30th Pastor Greg  will be attending 
the National Charis Conference in Indiana 
 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

CHI LDR EN ’ S  CHUR CH  

7/25:     LeAnn Moen 
8/01:    Terrie Combs 
8/08: LeAnn Moen 

 We want to welcome you today to our Worship Service.   
 

If you are our guest, please help us get to know you by  
filling out a blue guest card and placing it in the offering box.  

Grace Kidz Pre-school         
is now taking applications 
for staff and children ages   

3-5 years for the 2021-2022 
school year.   

Contact the Office 
for an application. 

*Summer Office Hours* 
9:00am—1:00pm 

Tuesday-Friday 

Up Coming Events 
 

August 4th—Ladies Lunch & Community Meal Planning, 12:00pm 

August 6th & 7th— Church Yard Sale to Benefit our Preschool  
August 11th— Awana Leader/Helper Meeting, 4:00pm 

August 14th - Youth Group Paintball at Camp Clear Lake 

August 22nd  — Klickitat County Fair Service, 10:00am 

September 12th—Church 45th Anniversary 

If you are interested in  
baptism, please contact  

Pastor Greg or the Office. 

 

Next Week: 

Guest Speaker:  David Cover 

A Yard Sale to benefit our Grace Kidz Preschool will be 
 in the school multi-purpose room August 6th & 7th 

 The perfect time to clean your house and garage! 
Donate your gently used items for the sale.   

Contact LeeAnn Mell for more info  



Joel and Baily Easling serving with Awana:  “We are so thankful for 

what God is doing around SW Washington. From now through October, we are 
full of camps, Awana Connect meetings, Conferences, Church visits, basic 
trainings and more. Please pray for: 
1. Our family - That we stay well and safe in our travels and visits. 
2. Pray for Baily as she invests in our 3 kiddos and then helps me out when and 
where she is able. 
3. Pray for me to keep things straight and not miss anything as there are so 
many moving parts throughout the next few months. 
4. Pray for our spiritual health - That we do not miss out personal time with 
God with all the tasks at hand. 
Thank you again for supporting and praying for us. We continue to pray for 
you as you minister to the community through the summer and also plan for 
fall ministry. 

Miss ionar y Update  

Making an online tithe donation is easy!  
Go to goldendalegrace.com and click on “Give”. 

You can select a onetime gift or a 
reoccurring gift.  The  optional fee is 

only 1.5% this fee can be paid by 
you or the church. Call the church 
office if you have any questions.   

Clear Lake Grace 

 Brethren Camp  

is in need of a full time Camp 
Caretaker & summer worker.    

In the meantime if you are     
interested in volunteering at 

Clear Lake for a period of a week 
or two or even a weekend.  
Please contact Jacob Smith  

 

 The Gospel of the Grace of God 

 

“Israel’s Future” 
 

Romans 11:1-10 

Community Grace Brethren Church 

Dr. Gregory M. Howell, Senior Pastor 

Office Hours 9am-1pm:  Tuesday—Friday 
Phone:  509-773-3388 

      office@goldendalegrace.com      www.goldendalegrace.com 

Live Stream our Service at: 
https://www.facebook.com/GoldendaleGrace  

Currently we are not passing offering bags.  
You may put your offering in the wooden box 

on the small round table at the back. 

Volunteer Opportunity 
To determine if we should have a booth at the Klickitat Co. Fair,  

we need to know if you would be interested in helping,  
August 19th—22nd. We would hand out water from a booth at the  

entrance.  If you are interested, please sign the clipboard on the mailbox table. 

https://www.facebook.com/GoldendaleGrace

